December 7, 2013

The Washington Local Board of Education met in regular session pursuant to the rules in the Administration Building, 3505 West Lincolnshire Boulevard on December 7, 2013, at 8:00 a.m. The following members were present:

Mr. John Adler

Also, Mr. Patrick Hickey, Superintendent,

Mr. Frank Erme

Mrs. Cherie Mourlam, Assistant Superintendent, Mr. Dave Bringman, Director of Business Services,

Mr. Dave Hunter Mr. Tom Ilstrup

and Mr. Jeffery Fouke, Treasurer.

Mr. Steve Zuber

Jay Merritt, Supervisor of Facilities & Technical Services provided an overview of the Maintenance Department. Brian Davis, Director of Curriculum and Instruction K-12 gave a presentation on Common Core and PARCC Assessment. Dr. Bob Gulick, Director of Technology also spoke regarding the technology for the PARCC program.

Department Presentations

Mr. Zuber departed the meeting at 9:40 a.m.

Superintendent Hickey shared a news video clip for exploratory purposes, regarding a security dog at Oak Hills Schools in Cincinnati, OH. Discussion was also held regarding a Student Council Representative to the Board of Education as well as the Read2Win program.

Items for Discussion

It was moved by Mr. Ilstrup and seconded by Mr. Hunter that this meeting be adjourned at 10:32 a.m.

Adjournment 083-12/13

Yes: Mr. Adler, Mr. Hunter, Mr. Erme, Mr. Ilstrup (4)

Absent: Mr. Zuber (1)

Let the record show that an audio recording of this meeting has been made and is on file in the Office of the Treasurer.

Approved:		
1.1	(President)	
Attest:		
	(Treasurer)	